
 
LINCOLN DIOCESAN GUILD OF CHURCH BELL RINGERS – CENTRAL BRANCH  

 

CENTRAL BRANCH HALF YEAR MEETING 

WITH SERVICE, RINGING AND TEA! 
 

 SATURDAY 30TH JUNE AT 

EWERBY (10, 15-0-23) 
 

 
 

RINGING – 4PM 

SERVICE - 5.30 

TEA & MEETING 6PM 

 THEN MORE RINGING! 
 

If you have any items for the Agenda for the meeting, please let the 

branch secretary know BEFOREHAND.  
 

SEE YOU THERE!   
 

Website; http://www.ldgcb.org.uk/diary/2018/ 
Secretary, Claire Howard centralbranch.secretary@yahoo.com. 
Ringing master; Colin Ward branchringingmaster@gmail.com 
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